
 

 

 

 

     

     November 15, 2025 

For Immediate Release   

 

Ohio Harness Horsemen’s Association Names Frank Fraas Executive Director 

 

Grove City, Ohio – The Ohio Harness Horsemen’s Association is proud to announce that Frank Fraas has been named 

Executive Director. 

OHHA President Scott Mogan said Fraas was chosen following a national search.  “Since joining the Ohio Harness 

Horsemen’s Association, Frank has developed great relationships with Ohio horsemen and our partners.  We are 

confident under Frank’s leadership, he will continue to drive the organization forward and keep Ohio harness racing 

strong.” 

Fraas joined the organization in 2019 as Outreach and Public Relations Coordinator.  During that time the organization 

has embarked on a program to live stream major racing events in the state as well as live streams from 66 county and 

independent fairs.   

“It is an honor to be selected as the new Executive Director,” said Fraas.  “We have a fantastic team at the OHHA, and I 

look forward to leading them as we continue to implement the mission of the OHHA, to preserve, protect, promote, and 

serve the Ohio standardbred industry.” 

 

For more information: 

Contact the OHHA at 614-221-3650 
 
 
 
The Ohio Harness Horsemen’s Association (OHHA) is a non-profit organization founded in 1953 serving Standardbred 

horse owners, breeders, trainers, drivers, and fans who participate in the sport of harness racing in the Buckeye State. 
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